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President’s Message 
 

November 2010  

It’s Election Day for the nation and it’s Election Day for your club.  Please 
join us for this important time of year and take part in how this club 
functions.  Even if you do not want to be an officer or a board member it is 
still important that you come and vote for those that will be leading our 
club in the future! Thank you in advance for your participation in making 
this a great club. 

So come join us November 3rd @ the Sheriff’s Office - Training Room, 911 
E. Musser St. 7pm, Carson City.  

October 16th was our club fish out was @ Heenan.  A handful of members 
made the trek and fish were caught. 

We had a good group of members show up to the Fuji Fishing Pond 
Dedication Ceremony and help kids catch fish. A big thank you goes out to 
all those who came out on a cold and windy day to lend a hand with the 
kids.  

GO VOTE MY FRIENDS!  

El Presidente Koop  

Minutes of the Board Meeting 9/29/10 

Roll: J Koop, W Hammons, C Steele, E Walsh, E Latour,  S Zuber, D Conklin, J Baily, 
CK Baily, A Weise, MJ VanEmmerik 

 The Flypaper 



The first topic for discussion was preparation for the Nov 6th Banquest.  The room will 
open for setup at 3:00.  Table favors, brown bag gifts, raffle prizes, silent auction, 50/50 
raffle, and other details were discussed. 

Ernie Walsh and Craig Steele will do check in and cashiering for the auctions.  Ed Latour 
will do the 50/50 raffle.  Dave Conklin will bring the easel banner.  Stan Z has ticket rolls 
in two different colors. 

Dave Conklin will do the general raffle.  Tickets will be placed in containers specific to 
individual prizes, as has been done in the past. 

Raffle prizes are still coming in.  Some donors have been very generous.  Thank you 
plaques may be forgone for corporations that can’t display them.  A very nice Orvis Rod 
will be the door prize. 

Jason will be MC, with relief from CK. 

It appears that the banquet will see between 85-100 people. 

The election of Officers will take place at our Nov 3rd meeting.  Come prepared to 
nominate someone, volunteer for an office, and vote.  A general discussion was held to 
ensure there would be at least one candidate for each office. 

There was some discussion of membership recruitment.  MJ offered a couple of 
suggestions to get our name out in public, and to encourage family participation.  
Discussion will be continued. 

Stan will apply to the CC Sheriff’s Office for use of the same room for next year’s 
regular meetings, the fly tying series and the beginning fly fishing class. 

Hard copy distribution of this newsletter is courtesy of Mike York.  Please thank him. 

The meeting was adjourned about 8:30 PM. 

Fishout Report:  The October Fishout was at Heenan Lake.  The fishing was tough.  Ask 
Dave Conklin about his rod adventure, when you have a little time. 
Pyramid Lake Chair Project …. The chairs are cut, bent, welded, and partially painted.  
One of the six is done.  The chairs will soon be ready to fish! 
Tier’s Cabin:  No Tier’s Cabin this month. 

Calendar 
Nov 3rd   Regular Membership Meeting – Elections! 
Nov 6th  Annual Banquet at the Carson Plaza Hotel Conf Center. 
Dec No regular club meeting 
Dec No Tier’s Cabin 
Dec 29th Board Meeting 
Jan 5th General Membership Meeting 
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